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Comments: Attention payette national forest supervisor,

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Midas Gold Idaho's

comment period. I have been closely following Midas Gold Idaho's plans since they first came into our state, in

large part because much of the proposed project will take place on public land. The more I have learned about

the project, the more excited I am about the possibilities for the future.

The Stibnite Gold Project is a huge opportunity for Idaho and our country. While the site is rich in gold deposits it

also has deposits of antimony a mineral designated critical by the U.S. government. In fact, the Stibnite Gold

Project is the largest known deposit of antinomy in the country. We depend heavily on China for this mineral.

Antimony is crucial to the defense and energy industries and is in many items we use on a daily basis, like our

cell phones. Permitting the Stibnite Gold Project will allow us to have a domestic resource for this very important

mineral.

Reviewing Midas Gold's plans it is clear to me the company really believes in taking care of the environment and

keeping the community safe. I urge you to permit the Stibnite Gold Project using alternative two and keep this

project moving forward. The comment period has been extended by 15 days once already, please keep the

comment period to 60 days, so we can prevent additional delays.

Most Respectfully,

Name: Brian T Triest


